TUKWILA POOL METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT
NOTICE OF MEETING FOR SEPTEMBER 12, 2011

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 16, 2011, the voters of Tukwila
approved the formation of a Metropolitan Park District and approved the City Council’s
governance of the Metropolitan Park District.

The Tukwila City Council, serving as the Board of Metropolitan Park Commissioners,
will hold the first meeting of the newly formed district on Monday, September 12, 2011
at 6:00 p.m. at Tukwila City Hall, 6200 Southcenter Boulevard, Tukwila, WA.

The meeting is open to the public.

Melissa Hart
Acting City Clerk

Published: Seattle Times — September 6, 2011.



